9/28/94 '

linrry :fuivin.r_mtune
5025 abell Ave.,
Baltimore, HMD 21218

Dear Harry,

I wao so surprised at hearing from you and that you had helped Posner's lawyers
1 forpgot to asl you about what I'd heard from two sources, that you had also helped
Posner prepare for hig paperback reprint.

;I_n each cose the inforvation was attributed to someone daid to be close to
VOUe

YWould you care to confirm or deny?

I do 1ot lmow whether your feeling about Robert extends to his family ot not
but L've heawd that Ulris was operated on for breast cancer and is recovering and
is potting chemotheraphy.

Sincerely,



